
 

 

  

 

Provincial Bids and Awards Committee 

PGSO Building, Provincial Government Center, Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS  

 

This Notice of Postponement is issued to amend the schedule of the Submission, Receipt of 
Bid Documents (Technical/Financial Proposals) and the Opening of Bids published last 
May 29, 2024 for the procurement of goods under Bid Nos. B20242287, B20242418, and 
B20242419, and procurement of infrastructure project under Bid No. B20242279 due to the 
absence of the Bids and Awards Committee Members who will be attending the launching of the 
Oplan Kaagapay sa Kalinaw ug Kalamboan, viz: 

 

FROM TO 

Submission, Receipt of Bid Documents 
(Technical/Financial Proposals) and the 
Opening of Bids – June 20, 2024, 9:00 o’clock 
in the morning at PGSO Conference Room 

Submission, Receipt of Bid Documents 
(Technical/Financial Proposals) and the 
Opening of Bids – June 21, 2024, 9:00 
o’clock in the morning at PGSO 
Conference Room 

 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

Issued this 19th day of June, 2024. 

 

 

DENNIS DEAN T. CASTILLO, MPA 
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
Acting Provincial Administrator 
 
 

 

 


